
  
 WESTMINSTER ELEMENTARY SCHOOL  

 

 

 

WILDCAT PRIDE NEWSLETTER 

DECEMBER EDITION 

 

 

Richard Rattliffe, Principal  8935 Westminster Dr., Baton Rouge, LA 70809 

225-927-2930 www.ebrschools.org/westminsterelementary 

 

WESTMINSTER ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

 The Principal’s 

Corner  
 
 
Greetings Wildcat Family! 

  
It’s your principal Mr. 

Rattliffe. 
 
I can’t believe this 

semester is almost over.   
What an exciting year it 

has been so far! We are 
gearing up for next 
semester and have a lot of 

great things in store for 
our students.  

 
Our students will continue 
to grow through rigorous 

learning, one-on-one 
interventions, tutoring, 

and so much more.  
 
Let’s continue to push our 

students to dream BIG 
dreams that equate to 

success! 
 

Let’s Go Wildcats! 

Your principal, Richard 
Rattliffe 

 

   

Upcoming  
Activities & Events 

 

 

December 5, 2022 
K-2 Awards ceremony 

(Students only) 

 
December 6, 2022 

3rd-5th grade 
 Awards ceremony 

(Students only) 
 

December 9, 2022 
PTO PJ Party  

5:00-8:00pm 
 

December 13, 2022 

Christmas Program 
9:00am 

 

December 14-16 
Early Release 

12:45pm 
 

December 19-January 3 

Christmas/Winter Break  
 

Students return  
January 4, 2023 

 

 

  

PTO 

 
Join the Parent 

Teacher Organization 
 

Your time and talent 
can be very valuable 

to the organization 

and the school.  
 

VOLUNTEERS!  
 

We are always in 

need of volunteers for 
activities and events. 

Please contact Mrs. 

Harris @ 225-927-
2930 to donate your 

time and talents.  



 

 

 

 

Thank you to all the 
parents who volunteered 

for our Fall Festival. The 
students really enjoyed 

it! 
 Parents volunteerism is 

very important to the 
success of the school. If 

you sign up to volunteer 

for an event, please 
make sure you show up 

or inform us of any 
cancellations.  

 
 

Special Shout Out To! 
Mrs. House 

Ms. Collins 
Mrs. Daugherty 

Mr. Poole 
Ms. Clark  

Ms. Millican 
Ms. Madison 

 

And everyone else who 
assisted with the Fall 

Festival.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 

 
Students of the month 

December  
 

PK- Daisy Calel 
K-Sarhi Warren 

1st Aubree Fisher  
2nd Ameer Qasem 

3rd Draylen Livingston 

4th Jerard Enamorada 
 
 

 

Teacher/Staff 
 of the month 

 

December 
  

Teacher-Mrs. Fleming 
Staff- Mrs. Daugherty  

 
 

Students of the month 
will receive a certificate 

and lunch with the 

principal. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to all of 
our students for being 

star students.  
 

 Student of the month 

luncheon will be held on 

Wednesday, December 7, 

2022 

  
 

 

Report Cards 
1st semester ends on 

December 16th. Report 

cards will be sent home on 
January 5, 2023.  

 

PTO 
This month’s PTO Meeting 
will be held on Thursday, 

December 8th @5:30pm. 
Parent’s please join the PTO 
meetings and be a part of 

the success of the 
organization.  

 

Arrival/Dismissal 
The school day begins at 

8:00am and ends at 
3:25pm. No students 

should be dropped off 
before that time or 

picked up after that time. 
Any parent not adhering 

to this policy will be 
considered a drop in and 

assessed a fee for 
extended day.   

 
 
Extended Day Program 

Need to get your child to 

school earlier than 8:00 
a.m. or need a little more 

time to pick them up in 
the evening? 

Westminster has a before 

and aftercare program. 
Please contact the school 

for pricing and enrolment 
information. 
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THANKS! CONGRATULATIONS! IN THE KNOW 


